
Friday 13th September 2024

Ysgol Cynfran – Newsletter

Important Dates

Football Sessions (Elian)
Mon 16th September
Tues 17th September
Fri 20th September

Tues 17th September
Year 5 Cycle Training

Thurs 19th September
MW Sports

Fri 20th September
Ceri – Family Worker 
9.00am

Tues 24th September
Dosbarth Elian –
Llandudno Museum,

Thurs 26th September
Dosbarth Elian –
Paralympic Session

Fri 27th September
Year 5 Cycle Training

Tues 1st October
PJ day to raise money 
for Alder Hey Hospital 

Tues 1st October
Year 5 Cycle Training

Thurs 24th October
Ceri – Family Worker 
9.00am

Dolwen Road, 
Llysfaen, LL29 8SS
01492 517326 
www.ysgolcynfran.co.uk
pennaeth@cynfran.conwy.sch.uk

News from Acting Head
This week has flown by! The children have all been very busy and ended today with a 

lovely celebration of Roald Dahl Day. 

Dosbarth Elian had a fantastic session learning how to be safe in open water at Porth 

Eirias. They had a wonderful time as they learned very important life saving skills. 

We all enjoyed a session with the Conwy Music Service on Wednesday. We have 

signed up to music lessons here at Cynfran. We are offering Guitar, Drums and 

recently following requests from parents and children, we have added singing. The 

lessons will depend on the number of children who wish to participate. If there is 

further demand, we will look to add more instruments to the list in the future.

Your child’s teachers are in the process of sending home the annual One Page Profile 

forms. These really help us to understand your child and get to know them as well as 

you do. We send them annually as we know your child’s interests, likes and dislikes 

change as they grow. We would be really grateful if you could send these back to 

school as soon as possible. 

Please keep sending in healthy snacks for your children to eat at breaktime and water 

bottles for them to stay hydrated throughout the day.  Please remember that we are a 

NUT FREE school. We try to get outside for fresh air as much as possible so please 

send them in with coats and spare footwear. 

We have signed up for Asda Cashpots for Schools. If you shop with Asda, we would 

be really grateful if you could sign up or log in to the Asda rewards programme, opt 

into the cash pot for schools and select Ysgol Cynfran as your school of choice. Once 

you are signed up, every time you shop with Asda between now and the end of 

November, you will donate money to the school. For anyone currently using Asda’s 

rewards app, this doesn’t affect your own cashpot and is just a bonus for the school. 

Please see the poster on the noticeboard page of the newsletter for more details. 

The PTFA had their first meeting of the year this week and have lots of fun activities 

planned for the year to come. The PTFA are a small, friendly and welcoming group of 

volunteers who are parents of current pupils, parents of ex pupils, grandparents and 

friends in the community who would be extremely grateful for any form of support 

you are able to provide. Please follow this link to let them know if you are able to offer 

any support. https://forms.office.com/e/QjLUL4x0Ke please share this link with 

your friends and family if you can. 

Many thanks for dropping off your children and collecting them at the agreed times 

and gates. The staff are getting used to their new groups and home time is starting to 

go a little smoother. Thank you for your patience with this. Our bell goes off at 8.55 

and all children must be in then please. If there is an illness, please ring the office or 

email swyddfa@cynfran.conwy.sch.uk 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Kind regards,

Beth Hughes
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Notice Board

Birthday Celebrations
Indianna (Betws)
Peter (Marian)

Seren Yr Wythnos
Dosbarth Dulas Meithrin:  Lucas
Dosbarth Dulas:  Paisley
Dosbarth Betws:  Arlo R
Dosbarth Dolwen:  Layla
Dosbarth Marian:  Thea
Dosbarth Elian:  Ethan

Cymro/Cymraes Yr Wythnos
Dosbarth Dulas Meithrin:  Dexter
Dosbarth Dulas:  Jaxon
Dosbarth Betws:   Greyson
Dosbarth Dolwen:  Catrin
Dosbarth Marian:  Ellie
Dosbarth Elian:  Starla

REMINDER
Please ring 

school
as early as 
possible

if your child is 
going to be 

absent

Remember
We are a cash less 
school – payment 
for breakfast club, 

trips etc. can be 
paid via parentpay 

or paypoint

Safeguarding
Our Designated Safeguarding Officers are 
Mrs Beth Hughes, Mrs Cora Williams & 
Mr Emberton.  If you need to talk to us 
about any concerns, please contact us at 
School.

FOR SALE 
School Book 

Bags
£4.00 each 

(parentpay)

Class News
Dosbarth Dulas Meithrin:  have enjoyed recognising and tracing their name this week in school. We have 
been talking about our families and who we live with.
Dosbarth Dulas:  had a fantastic week following our class rules and settling in.  We have enjoyed exploring 
the provision areas, drawing and labelling our families and celebrating Roald Dahl Day.
Dosbarth Betws:  have had a very busy week settling into our routines.
Dosbarth Dolwen:  enjoyed the activities for Roald Dahl day. They also produced some lovely pictures of 
their favourite Roald Dahl Characters.
Dosbarth Marian:  have used their research skills this week to order the key events in British history.  We 
have also enjoyed taking part in a Yoga lesson this week and learning about mindfulness. 
Dosbarth Elian: thoroughly enjoyed our swim safety session on the beach. Most children said it was their 
favourite trip ever and have asked to go again. 

MW Sports
Starts back Thurs 19th 

Sept – 6 weeks £24.00

Ice Lollies are back!
Starting Monday 9th Sept
60p – order before 8am 
on the day for your child to
have a lolly that day.
Diolch.

Tuesday1st October we will 
have a PJ day to raise money 
for Alder Hey Hospital where a 
child in our school is currently 
being treated.

Alder Hey PJ Day - Alder Hey 
Children’s 
Charity (alderheycharity.org)

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.alderheycharity.org%2Falder-hey-pj-day%2F%23%3A~%3Atext%3DWhether%2520you%2527re%2520a%2520school%2Cfun%2520at%2520the%2520same%2520time!&data=05%7C02%7CSwyddfa%40cynfran.conwy.sch.uk%7Cfd359a6185cc498dbc7408dcd3d89175%7C4f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993%7C0%7C0%7C638618175739393488%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=1KhhbhQr7ftafCs8f1khse5%2FgWNV2gZ0H9CG1h80YWg%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.alderheycharity.org%2Falder-hey-pj-day%2F%23%3A~%3Atext%3DWhether%2520you%2527re%2520a%2520school%2Cfun%2520at%2520the%2520same%2520time!&data=05%7C02%7CSwyddfa%40cynfran.conwy.sch.uk%7Cfd359a6185cc498dbc7408dcd3d89175%7C4f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993%7C0%7C0%7C638618175739393488%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=1KhhbhQr7ftafCs8f1khse5%2FgWNV2gZ0H9CG1h80YWg%3D&reserved=0


Dosbarth Dulas Meithrin & Dosbarth Dulas’ week in pictures …



Our week in pictures …



Roald Dahl Day 2024



Dosbarth Elian’s week in pictures …


